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Bring your kids for a fun afternoon of making
Christmas Ornaments! These ornaments can be

put on your Christmas Tree and then taken in the
Visual Arts project in the 4-H Fair. Youth ages 5-18

are welcome to join us as.

Register here: go.illinois.edu/wayneornament



There will  be a new schedule
for the 2024 fair.  Please watch

future newsletters and
Facebook posts for more
information. Ryan will be

coming to club meetings to do
YQCA training and will  discuss

Fair changes at those meetings.



Office Closed

Office Closed for Holiday Break 

6-7  PM
Livestock
Judging
Practice

7 PM
Federation
Meeting

3-4:30  PM
Christmas
Ornament
Workshop

7:00 PM 
4-H Country

 Club
 Meeting

6:30 PM Wayne 
City 4-H Club

 Meeting

6:30 PM 
Enterprisers

 4-H  Club
 Meeting

Re enrollment
 Deadline &
publication
 orders due

New Hope
Lucky Clovers

 4-H  Club
 Meeting 

6 PM

Unit 25 Holiday
Workshop 
9:30-noon

Edwards County
Farm Bureau

Office

Office Closed
for 

Staff Meeting



Each month we will update
this calendar with events

that have happened or are in
the works. This will help

when it comes time to do end
of year records next year. 

If you turned in your
member record book

this year, these will be
given back to you in
January with all the

updated forms for the
new year. 


